
 

  
EVACUATION ALERT RESCINDED FOR AIRPORT ROAD, VINE ROAD, HWY 99 MOBILE HOME PARK 

AND ARN CANAL PROPERTIES 

February 1, 2024  09:30 hrs 

Based on observed conditions, forecasts and favorable weather, the risk of potential flooding no longer 

poses a potential danger to Airport Road, Vine Road, Hwy 99 Mobile Home Park, and low-lying 

properties adjacent to the Arn Canal. 

We are strongly encouraging the area of Airport Road to be used only for essential purposes by business 

and property owners for the time being.  

Accordingly, the Village of Pemberton has rescinded the Evacuation Alert for all properties on the 

attached map including:  

• 1428 Alder Drive 

• 1430 Alder Drive 

• 1432 Alder Drive 

• 1434 Alder Drive 

• 1436 Alder Drive 

• 1438 Alder Drive 

• 1423 Willow Drive 

• 1425 Willow Drive 

• 1427 Willow Drive 

• 1429 Willow Drive 

• 1431 Willow Drive 

• 1433 Willow Drive 

• 1400 Oak Street 

• 7471 Urdal Road 

• 1439 Poplar Street 

• 7476 Prospect Street 

• 1470 Laurel Street 

• 7381 Laurel Street 

• 1463 Olive Street 

• 1464 Olive Street 

• 1465 Olive Street 

• 1466 Olive Street 

• 1463 Laburnum Street 

• 1464 Laburnum Street 

• 1465 Laburnum Street 

• 1466 Laburnum Street 

• 1461 Hemlock Street 

• 1462 Hemlock Street 

• 1464 Hemlock Street 
 

• 7408 Cottonwood Street 

• 7400 Arbutus Street 

• 7350 Crabapple Court 

• 7360 Crabapple Court 

• 7370 Highway 99 

• 1460 Highway 99 

• 1480 Highway 99 

• 1490 Highway 99 

• 1442 Vine Road 

• 1444 Vine Road 

• 1445 Vine Road 

• 1446 Vine Road 

• 1447 Vine Road 

• 1448 Vine Road 

• 1449 Vine Road 

• 1450 Vine Road 

• 1634 Airport Road 

• 1674 Airport Road 

• 1690 Airport Road 

• 1710 Airport Road 

• 1730 Airport Road 

• 1850 Airport Road 

 

 

For more information contact the Village of Pemberton at 604.894.6135. 

 



 

 


